
 

“Together towards our Lord through learning, love and faith.” 

15th September, 2023 

 

Dear parents and carers, 

 

Thank you for your continued support as we finish our second week of term.  It is 

wonderful to see the school come to life through all the different lessons and 

activities.  Next week a large number of Lunchtime enrichment activities will be 

starting and the students will be informed of what will be taking when and where. 

 

As a reminder no parents or cars are allowed on site to pick up children until after 

3.25 due to the number of buses and lack of space that we have.  We have an 

agreement to use the homebase carpark as a collection point to help with this.  

 

Please speak to your children about their behaviour on the buses.  We have a large 

number of students who use the buses and the vast majority of these manage their 

behaviour extremely well.  It is a shame that the occasional minority spoil it for the 

majority. 

 

I have attached a letter from our caterers, Chartwells, regarding the prices of the 

meals going forward.  

 

I also attach our first Online Safety Newsletter of the year.  Please do read the previous editions on our website under 

‘safeguarding’. 

 

This week we have launched our ‘Newman Way’.  This is how we will be framing the way we behave and interact.  It 

is, of course, linked to our school mission statement of ‘Together towards our Lord through learning, love and faith.’  

We have used the 9 gifts of the Holy Spirit, as listed in Galatians to act as guides on how to speak, behave and respond 

to situations in and out of school.  This week the assemblies have outlines the ‘Learning’ aspect of our mission 

statement and how we can learn, joy, patience and self-control.  There will be much more information coming out 

about these over the coming weeks and months.  One way for us to recognize the students displaying the ‘Newman 

Way’ is through awarding character points in Class Charts.  If you see your son or daughter receiving these, please do 

ask them about them.  Developing good character is so important in this day and age and this is part of our role as a 

school.  Especially helping form the minds and hearts, this is one of the ways to do this. 

 

Wishing you every blessing at the beginning of this new 

academic year, 

 

 
 

 

Andrew Bull 

Headteacher  

 

 

Week beginning 18th September 
 

This is Week 1 on the timetable  

Monday 18th 

September 
Flu Vaccinations 

Tuesday 19th 

September 

Year 8 Assembly 

UOB N6 trip  - Law, Bus, Art  

Wednesday 20th 

September 
Year 9 Assembly 

Thursday 21st  

September 

Year 10 Assembly 

PSHE careers Post 16 & Post 18 School hall  
Year 7 Induction evening  

Friday 22nd September 

N6th Assembly  

Friday Forum 

SLT detention 

 


